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May 25, 2020. 
 
Dear Families and Caregivers, 
 
I hope that you are doing well and that the beautiful weather has allowed you to 
renew your energy outdoors. As you know, the Premiere announced the decision 
last week to keep our schools closed to staff and students for the remainder of 
the school year. I would like to clarify that we will continue with our Distance 
Learning format until the end of the school year. More details will be forthcoming 
regarding revised timelines for the last day of classes, report card distribution and 
graduation. 
 
We are currently in the process of retrieving our student’s personal items from 
their school lockers. These items will be bagged and available for pick up outside 
of the Beaver Brae Main Entrance. 
 
Distribution will take place according to locker area as follows: 
 
Third Floor (300 level rooms) 
Grade 7-8 Upper Academic Wing     June 2  4:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
Grade 9-12 Upper Academic Wing   June 2   4:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
 
Second Floor (200 level rooms) 
Grade 9-12 Main Level     June 3  4:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
Grade 7-8 Main Level     June 3  4:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
 
Technology Wing (200 level rooms)   
Grade 9-12 Tech Wing     June 4  4:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
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 Please park in the front parking lot and remain in your vehicle. 

 Please call or text one of the following numbers and state the student 
name(s) for pick up: 
 

o 407-5194 
o 407-7418 
o 466-2480 

 

 Labelled bags containing student items will be placed on a table outside for 
retrieval.  

 Please observe social distancing markers and return to your vehicle once 
you pick up your belongings. 

 
 
 
Please email tracey.benoit@kpdsb.ca should you have any questions. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

T.Benoit 

 
Tracey Benoit 
Principal 
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